
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

        

September 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

                                                                4th – Cath  

  7th - June 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Thank you, Julie, for all of your hard 

work. 

 

  

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH GOES TO… 



 
 

 

September 2024 Entertainment 
                                             In-house activities are as follows: - 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

 

Exercise Sessions - 5th & 19th September  

 

Seaside Fish & Chip Day - 20th September 

 

Singer Cheryl King – 25th September 

 

  



 
 

 

                                                                              

                    
 

                     

   

                          

                        

                                            

 

 

 

                      

                                       

          

                      

 

                       

         

                   

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

        

                           

      



 
 

                                                              

 
                                                                          

          

        

                    



 
 

 

 Rosa’s Round Up 
 

Hi All,  

We had a lovely August, our summer fete went really well, we managed to 

raise £460! Everyone had a fantastic time and it was lovely seeing family and 

friends get together and chatting. A big thank you to all who came and all 

those who helped out, and everyone who made cakes and donated items for 

all our stalls, it is all very much appreciated. 

We have been busy with Jigsaws, puzzles and mental agility games, it’s always 

lovely to see residents working on projects together. 

We have a new exercise lady coming in this month, she includes Yoga in her 

workouts, so should be lots of fun!  

Another Seaside day is on the cards this month with our local chip shop 

delivering traditional fish and chips and followed by a Cornet Ice Cream. 

It’s always such a treat for all when we have special days, hopefully the 

weather will be nice enough for us to have our Seaside Day in the Garden, if 

not we will set up indoors with our seaside decorations to set the scene. 

All the best and thank you for your continued support. 

                                                          From Rosa xxxx 

 

 

 

 

 


